Mid-Coast Community Council

P.O. Box 64 Moss Beach, CA 94038

March 14, 1994

The Honorable Tom Huening, President San Mateo County Board of Supervisors County Government Center Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Supervisor Huening:

RE: Coastside Protection Initiative

At its regular meeting on March 9, 1994, the Mid-Coast Community Council held an informational session regarding the recently drafted Coastside Protection Initiative. The Council's support for the initiative was requested at that time.

Since the initiative is so new, it was agreed that before the Council could commit its support, further public discussion is warranted. However, the Council voted 5-0 in favor of recommending to the Board that the initiative be placed on the November 1994 ballot directly, without the usual required signatures.

On behalf of the community, the Council would also suggest that if the the initiative is placed on the November ballot, the County facilitate the public information process regarding this initiative by providing assistance in scheduling at least one informational session about it on the Mid-coast as the election approaches.

We appreciate the attention which you and your colleagues can provide in this matter.

Sincerely,

s/Angela Meyer Angela Meyer, Council Chair

Phone: 728-0987

Copy: Hon. Ted Lempert